COLORADO

Governor Jared Polis

June 28, 2022

Dear Jason Meadors,

On behalf of the State of Colorado, I would like to congratulate you on being inducted as the
President for the National Court Reporters Association (NCRA). Since shortly after 1899, the
NCRA has long been helping Coloradans advancing the court reporter and captioner professions.
These protfessionals provide a necessary service to the public, where their importance can’t be
understated. Through your organization you host seminars, conventions, workshops, and
certification opportunities for those within the court reporting field and those looking to be.

Your induction as the new President of NCRA 1s preluded by a rich and accomplished career.
You began your career 1 court reporting while in the U.S. Marine Corps from 1975-1978. After
vour service in the U.S. military, you continued your career as a freelance reporter both
nationally and internationally. Then in 1989, yvou founded Meadors Court Reporting in which
you have served as President ever since. It i1s no surprise that you have been selected for this
position by your colleagues and peers.

Once again congratulations on becoming the President of the National Court Reporters
Association. We know you will continue serving Coloradans, just as you have through your
career up to this point, within your new role. I wish you luck in your new position and your
continued role in serving the court reporter profession!

Sincerely,

Jared Polis
Governor
State of Colorado



